
Important Update: Changes in Express 

Shipping Costs 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding our express shipping services. 

Effective [Insert Date], there will be an increase in our express shipping costs due to rising 

operational expenses. The revised shipping rates are as follows: 

• Domestic Express Shipping: $[New Rate] 

• International Express Shipping: $[New Rate] 

We understand that changes in shipping costs can impact your purchasing decisions, and we 

want to assure you that we remain committed to providing you with the best service and value 

possible. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Email] or call us at [Customer Service Phone 

Number]. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


